A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA BULLETIN

2014-02-04



THE GREAT ESCAPE - A CANADIAN STORY

This is the title of Ted Barris' new book that brings to light the huge role played by Canadian airmen in The Great Escape. Follow this link for details: http://tedbarris.com/category/books/.

We are pleased to announce that Ted will be joining us on 23 August as we commemorate the 70th Anniversary.

Preliminary information regarding all our events (including "Bikes & Bombers II") and an Engine Run

Schedule is available at: www.bombercommandmuseum.ca .

SNOW PROBLEMS OVERCOME

A section of the ceiling above the southeastern section of our display area began to collapse under the weight of an unusually heavy accumulation of snow. Thanks to quick work by Julie in our office, our local volunteers and tradesmen, and our Hutterite friends we quickly had what might have been a major problem resolved.



MUSEUM WORKS TO HONOUR RCAF VIRGINIANS

Follow this link to read of our museum's involvement in the creation of a Memorial in Virginia, USA. Check

the photos in the "Image Gallery."

http://www.rcaf-arc.forces.gc.ca/en/article-template-standard.page?doc=rcaf-war-dead-from-virginia-commemorated/hpiis0vk

BOMBER COMMAND RESEARCH GUIDE

Here's a link to a new page on our website that may assist with finding information regarding Bomber Command aircrew.

http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/bcmc reasearchquide.pdf

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube.

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.